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Freedom of Information Team 
Bellingham House 

Bodmin Hospital Site 
Bodmin 

PL31 2QT 
 

Tel: 01208 834 385 
Email: cpn-tr.FreedomOfInformation@NHS.net 

 
Reference Number: FOI 54800 
30 August 2016 
 
Emailed to: request-354719-df9d7c81@whatdotheyknow.com 

 
 
Dear Mr Foulds 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 
 
We have received your request for information as detailed below: 
 

Please could you provide me with the following information with regards to your ICT 
structure; 
 
1.      What is your annual IT Infrastructure Budget for 2016 & 2017? 
 
2.      What storage vendor(s) and model do you currently use? 
a.      When was the installation date of above storage vendor(s)? 
b.      When is your planned (or estimated) storage refresh date? (Month/year) 
c.      What is your estimated budget for the refresh? 
d.      What date does your storage support contract end? (Month/year) 
e.      What is the value of your storage support contract? 
f.      What is the capacity of the storage data in TB? 
 
3.      What backup software do you use? 
a.      How much data do you backup in TB? 
b.      When is your planned (or estimated) backup software refresh date? (Month/year) 
c.      What is the estimated budget for your backup software refresh? 
d.      When does your backup support contract end? (Month/year) 
e.      What is the value of your backup support contract? 
 
4.      What compute vendor(s) and model do you currently use? 
a.      Number of servers? 
b.      What operating system(s) do you use? 
c.      What percentage is virtualised? 
d.      Virtualisation platform? 
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e.      When is your planned (or estimated) compute refresh date? (Month/year) 
f.      When does your compute support contract end? (Month/year) 
g.      What is the value of the compute support contract? 
 
5.      If you outsource your IT works, please provide who it is with and when the 
contract started and ends. 
 
In addition, please provide a copy of your current IT Strategy and an organisation chart 
depicting the IT department with contact names  and telephone numbers. 
 

 
Your request was received on Thursday, 25 August 2016 and the Trust is managing it under the 
requirements of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am in the process of collating this information 
and hope to be in a position to respond to you shortly. 
 
In some circumstances a fee may be payable and if that is the case you will be advised and a fees 
notice issued. You will be required to submit your remittance before the Trust is able to proceed with 
your request. 
 
If you have any queries about this request, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Freedom of Information Act Officer 
 
 


